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 Alexander Petalas COMMEMP

ER

2016/4352/P 08/09/2016  16:12:46 I am the freehold owner of 20 Brownlow Mews. 

I am concerned about the digging out of the basement which will be directly adjacent to my property. 

My property is currently being converted into a gallery and I am seriously concerned about the 

potential disruptions. 

From previous experience, when an adjacent building undergoes basement  works it needs time to 

settle. My gallery will not be completed until next year so the timing of this project is highly sensitiv to 

avoid damage to my property.

What is the timeframe for the project?

Also, how does the applicant propose to dig the basement without hoarding in front of my property and 

without blocking my facade?

I look forward to a response. 

Regards,

Alexander Petalas

6 Laverton Mews

London

SW5 0PB
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